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'Signed by 4 consumers representing 4 households.1
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Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 4:13 PM AUG l 0 2016

Subject: Reject the UNS proposal to eliminate net metering ! EEQQQQETLU E

Dear Arizona Corporation Commission,
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Please reject UniSource Energy's proposal (Docket E-04204A-15-0142) to eliminate net meteril1'g"and z
impose discriminatory demand charges on solar customers.
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UniSource is attempting to make these changes retroactive to customers who installed distributed
generation systems after June 1, 2015, punishing customers who made substantial investments over a year
ago. The ACC must protect these customers, and ensure that future customers maintain their right to go
solar without financial repercussions.

To date, no ACC-commissioned studies have indicated that net metering in Arizona is harmful to customers,
and no convincing evidence has been presented by UniSource to indicate that net metering needs to
change. States across the country have conducted studies that show net metering to be an equitable policy
that provides substantial benefits to all ratepayers. Changing net metering without supporting evidence, and
implementing rates that would make solar uneconomic, would be an enormous disservice to all UniSource
customers.

UniSource Energy received such immense public opposition in response to their proposal for demand
charges for all customers that they were forced to revert back to their original proposal to impose demand
charges on solar customers only. Demand charges disproportionately impact customers while they are home
with their families, cooking dinner, doing laundry, and enjoying the amenities they work hard for. In fact,
demand charges more severely impact low energy users, like solar customers, who have made substantial
investments to reduce their overall energy use while reducing costs for all ratepayers.

Please join the hundreds of Arizonans who have spoken out against UniSource's discriminatory,
unsubstantiated, and unfair proposal and please reject UniSource's obvious attempt to overcharge solar
customers and stifle solar growth and innovation in Arizona.

Regards,

1. David Newell, 2. Marjorie Skeel, 3. Gregory Keller, 4. Paul Emerson
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